Hello Nursery, 

These homework activities are things you can do at home to support your learning. They are quick activities, which should only take between 5 and 10 minutes each. Have fun with them.



Please do send evidence of completed homework through pictures (school email), drawings, name writing.

 

	Homework week beginning June 2023

	Listen to a bedtime story every night. Remember to look at the pictures and discuss what the image is trying to tell the reader.

Please purchase a book bag from the school office, you can use parent mail to make the purchase. 



Books will be changed Mondays and Thursdays.

	Children to bring in holiday/weekend away/seaside photos. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]You can email the pictures. 




	Can you write your name using your name card?





